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April 22, 2021 

 

The Honorable Jesse Davis 

Attorney Examiner 

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street, 12th Floor 

Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

 

Re: Case No. 21-0263-TR-CVF 

 

Dear Judge Davis: 

 

On April 20, 2021, David L. Osburn (“Respondent”) filed a motion for continuance with 

the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (“PUCO” or “Commission”) requesting a 

continuance of the prehearing conference scheduled for April 26, 2021. The Respondent 

avers that his request is for good cause because he retained counsel on April 20, 2021, 

and his counsel needs time to receive requested documents and review the file. 

 

This being the case, the Staff of the PUCO (“Staff”) does not object to the Respondent’s 

motion for continuance. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

/s/ Chelsea R. Fletcher    

Chelsea R. Fletcher 

Assistant Attorney General 

Public Utilities Section 

30 E. Broad St., 26th Floor 

Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

614-644-8754 (telephone) 

877-695-1284 (fax) 

Chelsea.Fletcher@ohioattorneygeneral.gov  

 

On behalf of the Staff of the 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
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cc: Parties of Record: 

 

Bryan M. Griffith, BGriffith@SBDBLaw.com  

L. Christopher Bobbitt, CBobbitt@SBDBLaw.com  

 

Attorneys for the Respondent David L. Osburn 

mailto:CBobbitt@SBDBLaw.com
mailto:BGriffith@SBDBLaw.com
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